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Greetings New Mexico 

hygienists and welcome to 

NMDHA's first e-newsletter. 

Many years ago, NMDHA 

had a hard copy newsletter 

called the Discloser.  The 

Discloser slowly went by the 

wayside as NMDHA created 

a website (nmdha.org) and 

created Facebook and 

Twitter accounts.  NMDHA 

also has a constant contact 

e-blast that is emailed out to 

any hygienist who 

subscribes.  The e-blast 

reminds hygienists of 

upcoming events and 

CEs.  If you would like to 

subscribe just let Kelly know 

at scaleaway@comcast.net 

 

NMDHA hopes you enjoy 

your new e-newsletter and 

that you will be inspired to 

take on a role to help the 

future of your 

profession.  Feel free to 

contact me anytime. 

 

Cindy Vigil RDH BS 

NMDHA President 

cindyvigil@aol.com 
 

Legislative Update 

 

Have you heard the news about the Dental 

Therapist Bill? Click on the link below to find 

out more.   

 

https://www.nmdha.org/news/id/125 
 

Have you registered?  

 

 

Information can be found on the ADHA 

website:  

 

http://www.adha.org/annual-conference 
 

Coming Soon!  

Mission of Mercy 

 

 

When: Friday & Saturday, September 22-23, 2017. 

Where: Albuquerque, NM Convention Center 

Registration Begins: March 20, 2017  

Contact: http://www.nmdentalfoundation.org 

 
 

NMDHA volunteers can carry out the mission to 
advance the art and science of dental hygiene, and 

to promote the high standards of education and 
practice in the profession.  

 
Become a member today! (click on bubble) 

 
 

 

 

 
 

https://www.nmdha.org/news/id/125
http://www.adha.org/annual-conference
http://www.nmdentalfoundation.org/
https://www.nmdha.org/membership/information
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Oct. 20-21 NMDHA Scientific Session 
 

UNM Continuing Education Center 

Indian School Rd/University NE, Albuquerque 

 

 

Special Note: 

 

Cindy Vigil RDH BS 

NMDHA President 

cindyvigil@aol.com 
 

NMDHA is requested by statute to annually submit a list of names to the governor with 

recommendations for appointment to the Dental Hygienists' Committee of the New Mexico 

Board of Dental Health Care. An appointment for District I, which includes the counties of 

San Juan, Rio Arriba, Taos, Sandoval, McKinley and Cibola, is open for nomination. To be 

considered, a dental hygienist shall be actively practicing and have been a licensed 

practitioner and resident of New Mexico for a period of five years preceding the date of their 

appointment. Terms are for five years and commence on July 1. 

Please contact Cindy Vigil, NMDHA President, if you are interested. 

 


